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Llopl's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

13th September, 1932,

gar Sir,
: I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
» the 29th July lact, in which you enquire whether you are
jtitled to charge any fee in the ease of a fresh freeboard
: jrtificate being required in comnexion with the change of
 ; of a ship, similar to the survey held by you on the
jeamer "KAWATIRI" ex "Shahristan”.

In reply I have to inform you that in cases where
¢ certificates, on account of change of name, are required
[der the present Rog/\;lntions (not the Convention Regulations),
L' fee should be charged by you in accordance with the nature
extent of the services rendered and the custom of your port.
v ~ I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

’ J’. Crawford, Esq.,
DUNEDIN, W.Z.
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